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LSV BOAT REGISTRATION DEADLINE NEARS 

If you are a boat owner at LSV - boat stored at your unit or in designated 

boat rack/storage area by the lake - you may pick up your registration 

stickers in the office.  Any boats not claimed by the end of August will be 
subject to removal from the property by the end of September.  This is a 

partial listing of boats not claimed or no stickers attached to date - 

there may be others we have missed.  If any of these have been listed in 

error, please contact the office.   If you have stickers - please attach them 

ASAP.  We want to make certain boats are accurately identified by the 
owners. Please help us continue in our efforts to clean up and organize LSV 

boat storage. 

 

- green Water Crest canoe on ground - THIS BOAT IS FULL OF WATER AND 
MOSQUITOS.   

- green fishing boat  with tag KY 0533 CF on ground - THIS BOAT IS FULL 

OF WATER AND MOSQUITOS.  

- green fishing boat  Basstender 11.3 
- Yellow sail boat 

- silver canoe with tag OH 3423BS 

- gray fishing boat BassHunter  

- gray fishing boat Sportsman I 

- gray fishing boat on rack tags KY - 0502 - AV 
- large light gray fishing boat on ground at end of boat rack 

- Gray fishing boat with tag TRACKER 10 on rack 

- gray fishing boat with tag KY-0184 AV on rack 

- light colored boat on ground with tag MMPR with  2010 and 2011 stickers 
- multiple kayaks   

 

All boats need to be stored in a way that will prevent standing water to 

accumulate and allow mosquitos to breed.  Thank You to everyone who has 
registered and put the stickers on their boats! 

We are also working to get the pole light in the boat storage area working 

again.    

 
THANK YOU TO OUTGOING  AND WELCOME TO NEW BOARD 

MEMBERS 

Thank you to outgoing board members Gretchen Feld and Patricia Hughes 

for your many contributions to the Village!  And welcome new board 

members, David McBeath and Mike Stratford and returning member Nana 
Seitz.  Thank you for your willingness to serve.  And thanks to all those who 

attended the LSV HOA Annual Meeting.  Your interest and participation is 

appreciated! 

 
CABLE BOX RESTORATION 



We are currently working with Bill Farmer's office to have the cable boxes 

around the Village serviced, cleaned up and re-painted.  An inventory of 
boxes has been submitted.  We hope to have them all looking better soon! 

 

Please contact the office with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Have a great holiday weekend everyone! 
 
Ann Michel 
Property Manager 
Lakeshore Village Homeowner Association 
859-317-8303 
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